
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
13th October 2020 
 
 
Dear families, 
 

UPDATE OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS 
 
As part of our ongoing commitment to providing the best possible educational 
experience, we have continued to monitor and revise the Terms and Conditions which 
apply in all Catholic Education Commission Tasmania schools. We will therefore be 
introducing a small number of updates to the Terms and Conditions, which will apply to 
all current enrolments continued in 2020 as well as to new enrolments from 2021. 
 
A full copy of the Terms and Conditions is enclosed, which you should read carefully.  
The changes made to the Terms and Conditions to note are as follows: 
 

• Clause 10. Special payment arrangements – has been changed to reflect 
upcoming changes to the Fee Assistance Policy; and 

• The inclusion of an additional paragraph addressing disclosure of personal and 
sensitive information for information management purposes. 

• The introduction of an additional clause in relation to referrals to School Support 
Services. 

 
By continuing your child’s enrolment in 2021, from Monday 18 January 2021, you will be 
taken to have accepted these updates to the Terms and Conditions.  
 
If you have any concerns about the updates, please contact the College office on 6229 
0100 for the Huntingfield Campus and 6229 0200 for the Kingston Campus or by 
sacc@catholic.tas.edu.au before 9th November 2020.  We would be happy to discuss 
the incoming changes with you further. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Joe Sandric 
Acting Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 


